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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Research Triangle Park 

Future Development Scenarios &  

Infrastructure Capacity Study 
August 1, 2025 

Announcement of Intent to Award 

The Research Triangle Foundation is pleased to announce our intention to select the team of 
Freese and Nichols and VHB Engineering NC, P.C., for this infrastructure capacity study. This 
decision follows a thorough and competitive evaluation process, during which all submissions were 
carefully reviewed based on established criteria to ensure a fair and objective assessment. We 
extend our sincere thanks to all the firms that took the time and effort to submit their qualifications. 
Your interest and participation are greatly appreciated. 

Any questions concerning this selection should be directed to Travis Crayton, Vice President of 
Planning & Public Policy, at crayton@rtp.org.  
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